
YAC Minutes 

Thursday, September 5, 2024 

An overview of discussion of the last YAC meeting 

Convention  

1. Resolutions  

a. Our two resolutions have been assigned to the Constitution and Bylaw Committee, and the Human 

Rights and Multicultural Committee. They will be presented at Convention. 

b. YAC has been assigned 1 resolution submitted by a member. As a committee we have decided to not 

support that resolution.  

2. Volunteers 

a. YAC will have a table at convention, and we are looking for volunteers to stand at our table and hand 

out small swag and discuss YAC with our fellow members at convention. If you are attending convention 

and interested, please let us know. 

3. Presentation 

a. YAC will be presenting at Convention. This presentation will consist of what YAC has accomplished over 

the last 3 years and what we want to achieve going forward in the next 3 years. All members of YAC that 

will be at convention are encouraged to sit at the front of the room or on stage during our presentation.  

Events 

1. Solidarity Beats 

a. ILWU Youth committee is hosting an event September 28th. If anyone is interested in going, please 

reach out and we can purchase tickets. Great event to network and meet other labour movement 

individuals.  

b. An email with more information to follow. 

2. Whitecaps Game September 28, 2024  

a. We were able to get some tickets to the Whitecaps game. If anyone is interested in going to the 

game, please reach out.  

b. An email with more information will follow.  

3. Outside of the Lower Mainland 

a. If any members outside of the lower mainland have any cool or interesting events coming up in their 

area, please let us know so we can purchase tickets.  

b. We would love to get some of our members in different communities the opportunity to network 

and meet with each other at fun events in your communities.  

c. So please let us know if anything is happening, and we can coordinate purchasing tickets.  

Budget Proposal  

1. As per our Terms of References, we must be accountable with our budget and hence are communicating 

with the committee where we are with the 2025 budget.  

We have been requested to submit a preliminary budget to the Secretary- Treasurer, Brenda Chu by the end of 

September. This budget proposal is not final, but a rough guideline and financial ask from MoveUp. We are proposing an 

ask of $76,000 which is a large increase from last year. However, we want to highlight our committee’s growth, and 

commitment to networking and building a community as well as promoting education and personal development.  

Once we get a final budget approved, we will bring it back to the committee to approve how we allot the finances.  

 


